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Corrigendum

Low diversity triggers harmful algae bloom (HAB) occurrence
adjacent to desalination plants along the Red Sea

Mohamed N. Gomaaa,b*, Imen Hannachic, Wayne W. Carmichaeld, Mansour A. Al-Hazmie, 
Ahmed M. Abouwardac, Essam A.H. Mostafac, Hatem E. Mohamedc, Kamel M. Sheikhof, 
David J. Mullag

aBiology Department, University of Jeddah, Saudi Arabia, email: mngomaa@gmail.com
bDeanship of Scientific Research, King Abdulaziz University, Saudi Arabia, email: mngomaa@gmail.com
cBiology Department, Faculty of Science and Arts-Khulais, University of Jeddah, Saudi Arabia, emails: imenhan@yahoo.fr (I. Hannachi),
ahmedabouwarda@gmail.com (A.M. Abouwarda), dressamahmad@gmail.com (E.A.H. Mostafa),
hatemelhady67@gmail.com (H.E. Mohamed)
dDepartment of Biological Sciences, Wright State University, Dayton, OH 5435, USA, email: wayne.carmichael@wright.edu
eBiological Sciences Department, Faculty of Sciences, King Abduaziz University, Jeddah, Saudi Arabia, email: mhazmi@kau.edu.sa
fKing Abdulaziz City for Science and Technology, Saudi Arabia, email: ksheikho@yahoo.com
gDepartment of Soil, Water and Climate, University of Minnesota, St. Paul, MN 55108, USA, email: mulla003@umn.edu

In the original version of the article “Low diversity triggers harmful algae bloom (HAB) occurrence adjacent 
to desalination plants along the Red Sea” published in vol. 114 (2018) pp. 1–12 (doi: 10.5004/dwt.2018.22323) there 
were some missing contents in the Acknowledgments section, which should be properly added as follows:

Acknowledgments

The researcher team expresses their gratitude and appreciation to King Abdulaziz City for Science and Tech-
nology (KACST) for providing the research grant No. 12-ENV3086-03. We also like to convey our appreciation to 
the scientific research deanship, science and technology unit at King Abdulaziz University for their highly skilled 
guidance throw the course work of study. The research team wants to extend their grateful thanks to Professors 
Wayne Carmichael and David Mulla for their sincere help and professional consultation.

The authors would like to apologize for any inconvenience or misunderstanding.

* Corresponding author


